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_________________________________________________________________   
 

Sept. 1
st
, 2014 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Sept. 2
nd

 – 5
th
.  

 

We look forward to welcoming our new and returning students to Lorne Middle School. On behalf of the entire 

Lorne Middle School team welcome back to the 2014-2015 school year! We look forward to serving your youth; our 

students and the Lorne Middle School Community! 

 

A reminder that for all middle and high school students there will be a “transition day” with grade 6 and 9 only 

attending on Sept. 2
nd

. Therefore, only grade 6 students attending Lorne Middle School will be reporting to school 

on Tuesday, Sept. 2
nd

.  

 

All students grades 1 – 12 attend with the exception of Saint John Education Centre high school where only grades 

10 – 12 attend and grade 9’s do not attend. Therefore, all students grades 6 – 8 attending Lorne Middle School will 

be reporting to school on Wednesday, Sept. 3
rd

.  

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg Norton, Principal 
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